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Zeal Education Group Retained to Lead Rock Hill, SC Superintendent Search 

Rock Hill, SC – The Rock Hill Schools Board of Trustees has selected Zeal Education Group, a 
national education consulting firm, to lead the Board through a comprehensive, transparent, and 
community-driven selection process for the district’s next superintendent.  

“We are committed to identifying a strong, visionary and dynamic leader who will continue 
advancing academic excellence and student success in Rock Hill Schools,” said Helena Miller, 
Chair of the Rock Hill Schools Board. “We are excited to partner with Zeal to attract exceptional 
candidates who align with our district’s values and priorities, and there will be opportunities for 
the community to be engaged in the process.” 

The search process will include a variety of opportunities for community input and stakeholder 
engagement. Zeal will work closely with the Board, district leadership, educators, parents, and 
community members to ensure these voices shape the selection criteria and inform 
decision-making. 

“We are honored to partner with Rock Hill Schools in this critical process,” said Dr. Jeff 
Melendez, Founder & CEO of Zeal Education Group. “Our team is excited to partner with the 
Board to identify a superintendent who will inspire students, empower educators, and build 
strong relationships with families and the broader community.” 

The superintendent search will begin immediately, with a targeted completion date of June 1, 
2025. The Board will provide regular updates on the process, including opportunities for public 
engagement. 

About Zeal Education Group 

Zeal Education Group is a top national consulting firm committed to partnering with schools and 
districts to solve their most vexing challenges. Our team of superintendents and 
education-industry thought leaders brings unparalleled expertise across every critical area of 
education, delivering innovative solutions that drive meaningful change. Learn more at 
www.zeal-ed.com. 

For more information contact Helena Miller, Chairman of the Board of Trustees (704) 488-4950 
hmiller@rhmail.org.  
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